WINNEBAGO COUNTY

— ILLINOIS ———

Notice to Intent to Advertise — Design Build Project
April 10, 2024

Public Safety Building Remodel

Notice of Intent to Advertise:

Winnebago County intends to issue (on or after April 29, 2024) a Request for Proposal (RFP) for the
following Design-Build project:

Project No. 24P-2320

Public Safety Building Remodel
Rockford, Winnebago County, lllinois
Overall Project Budget - $32,000,000.00

Uope Einay~

Hope Edwards

Director of Purchasing

Winnebago County, Purchasing Department
404 Elm Street Room 202

Rockford, IL61101

(815) 319-4386



